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I strongly support the 1% for wildlife bill to fund implementation of the Oregon 

Conservation Strategy and Nearshore Strategy as well as to support wildlife and 

habitat recovery in Oregon. This is an efficient and responsible effort to protect 

Oregon's biodiversity before species become listed as Endangered.  

Thank you,  

Eleanor Gaines 

Beavercreek Oregon 


